Subject:  2008 International Congress on Membranes and Membrane Processes (ICOM)

Dear Colleague,
We are writing to strongly encourage you and your colleagues to attend and participate in the 2008 International Congress on Membranes and Membrane Processes (ICOM), which will be a key meeting in the area of membrane science and technology in 2008.  Please consider attending ICOM and submitting contributions to the oral and/or poster sessions at this meeting.  Please also feel free to pass this note along to colleagues who might be interested.  More details are provided below regarding the meeting details and logistics.

The ICOM will be held from July 12-18, 2008 in Honolulu, Hawaii, at the Sheraton Waikiki Hotel.  This meeting, co-organized by the North American Membrane Society (NAMS), the European Membrane Society and the Aseanian Membrane Society, is held every 3 years and is the focal point in 2008 for exchanging information about membrane science and technology.  It will cover all aspects of membranes, ranging from fundamental materials science to novel membrane processes and applications.  Sessions are planned for gas, liquid, and vapor separation membranes as well as barrier packaging and osmotically driven processes. Six workshops, taught by leading specialists and covering state-of-the art topics, will be held on July 12 and 13, and the technical program will run from July 13 through 18.  The technical program will feature 3 outstanding plenary lectures (Professor Jim McGrath (Virginia Tech), Dr. Bill Mickols (Dow FilmTec), and Professor Young Moo Lee (Hanyang University, Korea)), over 300 oral presentations, and 3 poster sessions.

The deadline for oral session abstracts is March 1, 2008, and the deadline for poster abstracts is April 1, 2008.  All abstracts should be submitted online at: http://www.icom2008.org/abstracts.cfm
The deadline for early registration for the meeting is April 1, 2008.  We encourage you to register online for the meeting at: http://www.centennialconferences.com/icom08/
The hotel reservation deadline is June 23, 2008, but please book your room early because we expect high attendance, which will mean that many of the hotel rooms will be taken well ahead of the meeting.  Hotel reservations may be made online at: http://www.starwoodmeeting.com/Book/icom
Further information concerning the workshops is at: http://www.icom2008.org/workshop.cfm
We will have significant funding available to assist students to attend ICOM 2008.  The latest information about student funding mechanisms is at: http://www.icom2008.org/studcon.cfm  These awards are open to students from any country.
General information concerning the meeting may be found at the main website: http://www.icom2008.org/home.cfm
We urge you to join us in Hawaii in July and to help make this conference as exciting and interesting as possible.  In the interim, please feel free to contact us at icom08@che.utexas.edu if we can provide any further information.

Sincerely,

Benny Freeman, Ingo Pinnau, and Yoram Cohan

ICOM Co-Chairs

